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Dated,01/01/2015

From
The Transport Commissioner,
Thiruvananthapuram.
To
All Deputy Transport Commissioners
All Regional Transport Officers
All Joint Regional Transport Officers.
Sir,

Sub-  Motor Vehicles Department - Posting of Opthalmologist at RT Office/Sub RT
Office - instructions issued - reg

Ref:-  Govt.Letter No.18120/C3/2013/Trans dated 15.03.2014

It has been noticed that the officials of ﬁegionol Transport
Office and Sub Regional Transport Office fails to verify the genuineness of the vision
certificate and medical cerificate produced by the applicants for Driving Llicence,
Conductor Licence elc. Therefore Govt vide reference cited above have directed to
take urgent steps to obtain the details of registered medical practitioners in Kerala from
the Trcvoncore? Cochin Cbuncil of Modern Medicine, Thiruvananthapuram for cross
verification of the certificates with the list of registered medical practitioners so as to avoid
malprac:ticeé. The list of Medical Practitioners registered with Travancore
Cochin Medical Councils is available with their website of the Travancore Cochin Medical
Councils ie www.medicalcouncil.kerala.gov.in. '
In the circumstances all Llicencing Authorities are directed to cross check the

vision/medical certificate produced by the applicant duly visiting the said site.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-
Senior Administrative Officer
For Transport Commissioner

Approved for issue,




